
PAK Pediatrics Immunization Policy Agreement

It is the policy of PAK Pediatrics that all children who come to our practice for care receive
all immunizations that are required to be given according to the schedule put forth by the
American Academy of Pediatrics. (Flu and COVID vaccines are not required.)

We are unable to provide care to families who do not follow the required schedule. We will
be happy to answer any questions you may have, however, there are no exceptions to this
policy without valid medical contraindication.

PAK Pediatrics believes that immunizations are of vital importance in the health of children
individually and the population as a whole.

By signing below, I acknowledge the immunization policy of PAK PEDIATRICS and agree
to have my child immunized according to the AAP immunization schedule.

Patient’s Name: _________________________________ Date of Birth: ____________

Parent(s) Name: _________________________________

Signature: _______________________________________ Date: __________


